Dear Patient

Thank you for writing to me with your concerns about accessing your records through the NHS Care Records Service.

At the moment there are no local plans in our area for your clinical records to be loaded into the NHS Care Records Service. When the time comes it will be important for you to have as much information as you need in order to make a decision about access to your electronic care record in the future. There will be plenty of time for you to find out more and discuss things before any sharing of your records takes place.

You can find out more general information about how new technology is being brought into the NHS by visiting www.connecting forhealth.nhs.uk 
Meanwhile, I have forwarded the cut-out coupon you sent me about this to the Secretary of State for Health in London and you will hear from the Department direct in due course.
Yours sincerely

